
January 2022 Newsletter

Hello and Happy New Year! We have been working hard so far to get 
ready for the 2022 camping season. Some of these things include 
filling empty spots, tearing down all 3 mobile homes, creating 
merchandise to sell in camp store and more. 

We ask that you please continue to be patient with us this season. 
We are still learning and we appreciate your input and support. 

Thank you,
Johnathan, Jennifer, Garrett & Hunter Schuck

Notice Reminders

Please make sure that you 
are not having mail sent to 
the campground. All of your 
mail must be sent to your 
home address.

● Opening weekend is scheduled 
for Friday April 15th, 2022. 
Weather will determine if this 
changes.

● If you have a balance still due, 
an invoice is included. Please 
remember to make your monthly 
payments by the 15th of each 
month. Everything must be paid 
in full by April 15th 2022. 

● Make sure to follow our 
Facebook page for more details 
on our work. 

Notice

We still have a boat and other things 
unclaimed on the property. If you 
have any personal property being 
stored on the campground we must 
be made aware asap. All trailers, 
boats, jet skis, jet ski docks must 
have a blue  tag from us to stay on 
the property. Anything not tagged 
will be considered abandoned and 
dealt with appropriately. 
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